
NEUTRAL BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 

P & C  ASSOCIATION 

 

Agenda of P&C Meeting 3/17 

To be held on Wednesday 3 May 2017 at 7.30pm 

 

Agenda item Document/speaker 
1. WELCOME AND APOLOGIES 

 
Sharmila Soorian 

2. MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING As circulated 
3. BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF PREVIOUS 

MEETING 
Sharmila Soorian 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 

Michelle Jackson 

5. PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
- Facebook School Closed Group Account 

David Shuster , Steph 
Chappel and Kate 

Murray 
6. TREASURER’S REPORT 

Motion 1: that the P&C approve that the following amounts be 
allocated to the items required by the school for this year:   
- Science/Music Programs $110, 000 
-Learning Support $30,000 
-Futures Focussed Furniture for the new Senior Library $20,000 
-Air conditioning $40,000 
 
Motion 2:  that the P&C transfer the first tranche of payment to the 
school in the amount of $60,000.  

 
 

Jenny Spillane 

7. SCHOOL COUNCIL REPORT David Jackson 
8. SUB COMMITTEE REPORTS 

a. Uniform Shop 
b. Events and Functions 

 
c. Band 
d. Canteen 

 

 
Leslie Wait 

Vanessa Baumer-
Rowley 

Band Committee 
Sharmila Soorian 

9. OTHER BUSINESS  
       2017 MEETING DATES 
               Wednesday 7 June 
               Wednesday 9 August 
               Wednesday 6 September 
               Wednesday 25 October 

 



               Wednesday 22 November 
               Wednesday 6 December (reserve) 
                
                 

Attachments 

8d Canteen Report 

There are a few changes in the Canteen for Term 2. Firstly myself, Alex Middleton is 
the new Canteen Coordinator. It has been a short week, and I am still learning the 
ropes. 
However, I have been welcomed by a fantastic community of volunteers already. A 
big thank you to the volunteers! It is evident Bridget the former Canteen Coordinator 
has dedicated a lot of time and effort into her role, and she has been an incredible 
support in  my transition. I think everyone will be pleased to know she will still be 
around to volunteer when she can. 
Secondly, there has been a few changes the menu we have introduced Edamame 
beans priced at $2 which have been a big hit already. We have also added Spinach 
and ricotta rolls priced at $2.50. Although, the most significant menu change is the 
new hot food menu. We no longer have Friday specials, rather a consistent hot food 
menu available on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. Mondays are Marconi 
Cheese, Wednesday we have Teriyaki chicken with rice and Fridays is Twista 
Bolognese, these are all $3.80. Naoko and Nicole are doing a great job and are keen 
to start the new hot food menu this week. 
Mondays and Fridays are a heat and serve option, so I expect it to be a success. 
Wednesdays, Teriyaki chicken with rice, will be a temporary menu and we are open 
to feedback for a replacement once we have used up all the sauce we have in stock. 
If the hot food menu runs smoothly, we are considering adding crumbed chicken 
strips to the menu. 
Lastly, I can see that this week there is a good number of volunteers and there are 
already names down throughout the term so hopefully this continues. 
Alex Middleton 
Canteen 


